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IMPORTANT CHANGE EFFECTIVE JANUARY 1, 2023 

To All Participants in the Sacramento Area Electrical Workers Health & Welfare Plan, Shasta-
Butte Pension Plan, and the Sacramento Area Electrical Workers Pension and Profit-Sharing 
Plan: 

The Funds’ Third-Party Administrator Is Changing! However, note that 
ONLY the administrator is changing. Your Healthcare and Pension Benefits 
are not changing.  

Zenith American Solutions, Inc. will replace United Administrative Services (UAS) as the Plan’s 
third-party administrator effective January 1, 2023. Zenith has been in business since 1944 and 
is the largest multi-employer Taft-Hartley third-party administrator in the U.S. Zenith uses up-to-
date technology for all administrative functions, including eligibility, pension, and customer 
service.  The Trustees believe this change will provide you and the Funds with an enhanced 
and customized experience.  

Teresa Raney will continue to be your Benefits Coordinator, and her contact information is not 
changing.  Teresa can be reached at (916) 923-0666, or by email at traney@ibewlocal340.org. 

Beginning January 1, 2023, the Sacramento Area Electrical Workers Joint Trust Funds will be 
reached through Zenith American Solutions and the NEW CONTACT INFORMATION is: 
 

o Zenith Customer Service Number:  1-866-670-1735 (8am-5pm PST M-F) 
o Emails (member related): SAEW-CustomerCare@zenith-american.com 
o Emails (employer related): SAEW-Employer@zenith-american.com 
o Emails (reimbursement accounts related): flex@zenith-american.com  
o Emails (pension related): SAEW-Pension@zenith-american.com 

We look forward to serving you and your families! 

Only the Third-Party Administrator Is Changing.  Your benefits are not changing.  

 
Sincerely, 
Your Zenith American Solutions Team  

Cc: Board of Trustees 

 


